
North Andrew PTO 
North Andrew Parent Teacher 

Association (PTO) is looking for some 
volunteers.  Can you help? 
 
 

Parent Name:  _____________________ 

  

 

Phone number:  ____________________  
 

 
 
Being a part of PTO benefits everyone.  You can make a difference 

by joining PTO ($5.00 per family), attending meetings to help make 
decisions, and/or volunteering to participate in various events 
throughout the year.   

Please check the activities you are interested in helping with this 
year.   

 
_____  Yes, my family would like to join PTO (include $5.00) 

 
_____  Parent-Teacher conference meals or snacks 
 
_____  Staff Appreciation Week “goodies” 
 
_____  Elementary Sock-Hop committee 
 
 
 
VOLUNTEERING MAKES A BIG DIFFERENCE AND SHOWS YOUR 
SUPPORT FOR NORTH ANDREW SCHOOL. 


